
IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 
 

HOMELITE CONSUMER PRODUCTS, INC. RECALLS 
15” SURFACE CLEANER ATTACHMENT 

 
 

Post for 120 days or until at least October 31, 2011 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ONLY 15” SINGLE WALLED SURFACE CLEANER ATTACHMENTS 
WITH HEXAGONAL BRASS COLORED NOZZLES ARE AFFECTED   

 
The nozzle can detach from the spray bar and be ejected from the product housing, 

posing a laceration hazard to consumers. 
 

Consumers should immediately discontinue use of the product and contact 
Homelite Customer Service at 1-800-867-9624 for a free replacement 

15” surface cleaner attachment. 
 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please 
contact Homelite Customer Service at 1-800-867-9624 or visit 

www.homelite.com. 
 

In cooperation with the U. S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 
 
 


